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-City of Osage Beach- 
 

Time is Running Out for Water/Sewer Rebate 
 

Osage Beach, MO – The City of Osage Beach COVID-19 Economic Rebate Plan 
submitted receipts deadline is coming up August 31, 2020! 
 
The City offered a limited economic rebate plan to all Osage Beach water/sewer 
customers, that started this past May.  Spend $25 at any business within the city 
limits of Osage Beach, submit your receipt to the City and receive a $15.00 rebate 
applied to your water/sewer bill, not to exceed $60 for the length of the program. 
 
Receipts need to be dated May 8, 2020 – July 31, 2020 and received by the Utility 
Billing Clerk by August 31, 2020.  So get yours in today and receive your rebate! 
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Never miss any information from the City of Osage Beach; sign up for all City alerts at 
www.osagebeach.org. Click on the “Notify Me Sign Up” and follow the easy steps. 

 


